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The Newsletter 6 

30.11.18 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  Thank you to those of you who joined us at our ‘Parent View’ Open Mornings.  

We hope that you found the sessions to be useful.  The idea of the open mornings is to 

give you an insight into how the curriculum has developed over the years and how the 

expectations have changed and increased for each year group.  We have had some 

lovely comments about the two days and as many have you have asked for more 

sessions we will look to hold further open mornings later in this academic year. 

  I can’t quite believe how quickly this year is going.  We are just beginning our 

Christmas season in school.  Please look at the dates for your diary section at the end 

of this newsletter for the important dates on the run-up to Christmas.  This year, we 

won’t be holding a Christmas concert as sadly we had to say goodbye to Mr. Ranger 

at the end of last academic year.  Year 1 will be leading us through the Nativity and all 

parents are invited to join us on Wednesday 19th December at 9.15am, to hopefully 

get into the Christmas spirit.   

          

 

             

            Mrs. P. Burns 

            Headteacher   
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Well done to our first Afternoon Tea winners for this academic year.  The winners were: 

Osman from Reception, Izayah from Year 1, Jonathan from Year 2, Raheem from Year 3, 

Monae from Year 4, Harriet from Year 5 and Tia from Year 6. 
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Do you love a bargain? Are you looking for a gift for that someone special? On Friday 

7th December, from 1.15pm onwards, we will be holding a Christmas Fayre in the school 

hall. We will have a variety of stalls that will be selling handmade items and there will be 

many games to play.  

We will also be offering many raffles and we will gratefully accept any donations of 

unwanted gifts, packaged and fully sealed foods such as cakes, biscuits, chocolates, 

sweets and bottles of any variety. 

Of course, at this time of year, many of us are awaiting the special visit from Father 

Christmas. We are currently in the process of preparing his Grotto where your child/ren 

can visit Santa and receive a photograph and a gift for a small charge of just £2.50. 

Please note that photographs will be issued on Tuesday 18th December. 

There will be a 20p door entry fee, with a chance to win £5 in cash. 

Once again, if you are in a position to help with any donations of any kind, please pass 

them onto our office staff. 

Thank you for your continued support.  Looking forward to seeing you all there. 
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 7th December  - 1.15pm Christmasa Fayre 

Tuesday 18th December  - 10.00am Church 

Tuesday 18th December  - Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 19th December  - Nativity (Performed by Year 1) 

Wednesday 19th December  - pm KS1 Christmas Party  

Thursday 20th December  - pm KS2 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  - 1.15pm children break up for Christmas  

Tuesday 8th January 2019 Children return to school 

 

 

 

Dates for the year 

Friday 21st December  - Children break up for Christmas  

Monday 24th December  - Friday 4th January  - Christmas holiday 

Monday 7th January 2019  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 8th January 2019  - Children return to school 

Monday 18th February  - Friday 22nd February  - Half Term 

Monday 25th February  - Children return to school 

Friday 12th April  - Children break up for Easter 

Monday 15th April  - Friday 26th April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 29th April  - Children return to school 

Friday 24th May - Teacher Day 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May - Half Term 

Monday  3rd June  - Children return to school 

Friday 19th July  - Children break up for Summer 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


